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Mr. Chairman and Members of the House Taxation Committee, 
 
Thank you for allowing me to testify in favor of HB2201. 
 
Here are a few benefits I believe this bill will offer: 

1) Offer more data to help the property owner understand the trends in valuation. 
2) Give more value to an existing effort as the valuation notices are currently being mailed out to 

property owners with two years’ of data. 
 
I believe this additional information can be added to the valuation notices with minimal effort. From 
conversations with the KS Dept of Revenue, my understanding is that adding the information will require 
a small modification to the program that generates the letters. 
 
Thank you again for allowing me to testify in support of HB 2201. I am happy to stand for questions. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Francis Awerkamp 
 
State Representative 
Kansas District 61 
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